
 

 

October 23, 2013 

To whom it may concern, 

We cannot be more elated and pleased with Max’s success.  Though it was a 

longer road for us than most, we have happily reached the end of your program.  

We cannot thank Mary Anne Rice enough for all of her support and 

encouragement that she gave to me and Maxwell.  She was a perfect fit for 

helping our son and encouraged us through our most difficult times during the 

program.  I couldn’t say enough good things about Mary Anne and she will always 

hold a special place in my heart. 

I searched for a long time looking for someone to be able to help us.  It was 

surprising to me that as common as bed wetting is, there aren’t many places to 

turn for help. 

Thank you so much for helping us and we would highly recommend your program 

to anyone! 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly G 

 


